VILLAGE OF CHAGRIN FALLS
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE COUNCIL
February 25, 2013 |

Members present: Patton, Chess, Evans, Holdren, Lutz, Newell, Subel
Also present: Mayor Brick, Bloom, Himes, Brosius, Byron, Lannon

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Chairman Steven Patton.

SPILLWAY TIF

Bob Darden and Mike Wise presented further information to the committee regarding the Tax
Increment Financing (TIF). Comments were heard and questions were answered. No decisions were

made.

The meeting adjourned at 8:13 p.m.
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Steven Patton, Chairman
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